
There will be a meeting of Small Urban Program at: 

Otsego City Hall 

117 E Orleans St, Otsego, MI 49078 

September 30th, 2021 – 2:00 PM 

 

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss MDOT’s Small Urban Program call for projects 

for FY 2024-2026 in the small urban areas both the City of Otsego & the City of Plainwell. The 

HIPS-COVID relief fund will also be discussed. Persons who wish to comment on projects are 

encouraged to attend this meeting. Contact Alec Miller, Planner, West Michigan Regional 

Planning Commission, 1345 Monroe, NW, Suite 255 Grand Rapids, Michigan 49505, call (616) 

774-8400 or email amiller@wmrpc.org for more information. Written comments can also be 

forwarded to the West Michigan Regional Planning Commission by mail or e-mail.      
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